



"Sisterhood Shabbat is Calling" to Stay Connected in the Comfort of Your Home...

How do we set aside time in our busy week and prepare for Shabbat? Sisterhood is excited to launch our new "virtual" program. The great news is, you don't even have to leave your home to participate!

Shabbat is Calling will be a "live" online video conferencing program for 30 minutes (20 minutes program + 10 minute discussion). All you need is a computer, IPAD or a smart phone. Don't stop reading – we promise this will be EASY! It won't be any harder than using Facetime and we will hold your hand to get you started!

This program will give us all an opportunity to stop our busy lives, to connect with our Sisterhood friends, and to have local, national or international guests from all aspects of Jewish life connect with us remotely to share a prayer, a song, a recipe, and lift our spirits as we head into Shabbat.

Thursday, February 6, 2020 8:30 p.m. – 9:00 pm.

Conversation with Rabbi Marla Feldman, Executive Director of Women of Reform Judaism (WRJ) - Theme: "Miriam and the Women Danced"

Thursday, March 5, 2020 8:30 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

Conversation with Rabbinic Intern, Alexandra Stein

Thursday, May 14, 2020 8:30 - 9:00 pm

Conversation with Shara Siegfeld, Director of Eduction - Einhorn Center for Jewish Education - Theme: Making the Shabbat D'var Torah Accessible to All in the Family

We hope that this new program will allow you to stay connected with us all year long (and this works even if you are at home, in long term care residence, in Florida or in college). There is no fee to participate.

To RSVP, please e-mail Debbie Sokoler - debbie.sokoler@gmail.com and I will send you simple instructions and a calendar invitation.